
Hawaii-Pacific Area 

PO Box 1096 • Honolulu, HI 96808 

Website www.cfc-hawaii.org 
Phone 808-543-2233/2232 

Fax 808-543-2257 

March 12,2009 

RADM Manson Brown, Commander 
U.S . Coast Guard, 14th District 
300 Ala Moana Blvd, Ste 9-204 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96850 

Dear Admiral Brown, 

It is my sincere pleasure to acknowledge the important contribution made by E.B. 
Lawson to this year's Hawaii-Pacific Area Combined Federal Campaign. As part of the 2008 
Planning Team, he played a key role in the outstanding achievement of this year's campaign, a 
record setting success, raising $6.3 million for the charities in our CFC. 

Mr. Lawson created and updated our CFC website. The website was essential to keeping 
federal agency Project Officers informed and current on campaign matters. He posted campaign 
training materials, training dates, information for charitable organizations ... brought everything 
together in one location for <;:ampaign volunteers, donors and charities. Since none of us at the 
"downtown" location has the skills to create the site, E.B. made a tremendously valuable and 
unique contribution to the campaign's success. 

Thank you for appointing such an excellent individual to work with the campaign. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Nita G. Yates, Director 
Hawaii-Pacific Area 
Combined Federal Campaign 

http:www.cfc-hawaii.org

